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Deputy Marian Harkin                                                                                  9th November 2023 

Dáil Éireann 

Leinster House 

Dublin 2 

 

PQ 48085/23 - To ask the Minister for Health the number of inpatient beds currently in 

five hospitals (details supplied), in tabular form; and if he will make a statement on 

the matter. -Marian Harkin 
 

 

Dear Deputy Harkin,  

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response. 
 
I attach, as requested, and in tabular form, the number of inpatient beds currently provided 
in each of the five Hospitals for which information was sought.    Please note latest available 
data set is as of August 2023. 
     
I trust this is of assistance. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

_________________________________________  

Jacqueline McNulty 

General Manager – USC 

Acute Operations 

 

 

 
 


